
Falkirk Fiddle Workshop

Summer 2023 Newsletter


In February some our members travelled north to perform at the annual  
Inverness Fiddler’s rally. As usual they had a great time!


For our end of term party night on 27th June, we thought it would be nice to go 
for a meal followed by some tunes. We are looking at The Orchard Hotel which 
is in Falkirk town centre and has a good menu including a Tuesday night steak 
special. 
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